So sorry to hear you've had some trouble with us.

Not having looked at your case for some time, I am assuming you are getting some form of Pension Credit and we've got confused with the figures to use?

Anyway, as soon as I get a chance, I'll either look at your claim myself and ring you, or get one of the Senior Officers to have a look for me. As we are just finishing off the new year recalculation at the moment, I'm a bit tied up, but I'll try and get back to you as soon as possible. If your benefit has been suspended, it will also mean that you may get a new year (04/05) Council Tax bill with no benefit showing on it. Please don't let this concern you for now, and we'll get everything cleared up and a proper decision out to you a.s.a.p.

Sorry for any inconvenience and thanks for letting me know what's happened.


Benefits Manager
Basildon District Council
www.basildondistrict.com
 

